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52
nd

 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting will take place at approx. 4pm on 

Sunday 19
th

 April 2015 

at Broxbourne Sports Club, Mill Lane Close, Broxbourne, Herts, EN10 7BA 

Following the Club Finals and prior to the presentations and buffet supper. 

AGENDA 

1.Minutes of 51
st

 AGM 

2.Approval of 2014 Accounts 

3.Chairman’s Report 

4.Election of Officers 

5.Any Other Business 

 

CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE FOR MARCH 2015 

It scarcely seems possible that it is eight months since I wrote my previous Chairman’s Message; and 

they told me that time would slow down when one retired! 

The November Festival of Squash was again, courtesy of the RAC Woodcote Park, a great success with 

lots of enjoyable and competitive matches played. It is great that this has, by popular demand, now 

become a regular feature of the season.  

I am pleased to report that your Committee has made progress in a number of the areas that I 

mentioned last year as opportunities to revive and extend the appeal of our club.  

Thanks to the work of David Smith, assisted by Jon Gransden, we have revived some old friendlies and 

added new ones including a new match with Surrey Sports Park shortly. We hope, by the end of 2015 

to have a good number of additional fixtures. Please contact David or any Committee member if you 

want to add your home club to our fixture list, especially if you would also be a match manager! 

We have also been pursuing two major areas that will allow us to spread both the game and the 

involvement of our club in its further growth. Initially, we have concentrated on overseas tours and 

the expansion of the doubles game. 

All being well, we will host a team of veterans from Canada at the end of May and the beginning of 

June. This has been planned so as not to interfere with the end of the domestic season, Masters’ 

activities or the British Open. Closer to home, we had another great trip to York and, as you can read 

about elsewhere, our President organised a very successful weekend in Jersey. 

On the doubles front, Nigel Belle and I have had very constructive discussions with England Squash 

recently about using the auspices of the GB Vets Club to expand and popularise this underplayed 

version of our great game. With the support of the new Chief Executive, Keir Worth and the Director 

of Participation, Mark Williams, we will be bringing forward a programme for the 2015-16 season.  
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Keir has now joined our Committee as an ex-officio member as per our constitution. We have also 

invited Mark to come to our Finals Weekend at BROXBOURNE on the weekend of April 18-19, where 

he will say a few words at our AGM. 

Finally, let me congratulate, on behalf of all the GB Vets, all the members of the club who have 

continued to provide us with reflected glory through their achievements in the 2014 World Masters in 

Hong Kong, and the 2014-15 English Masters’ events.  

I look forward to seeing as many of our members at the Finals Weekend and our AGM. Please come 

either to play or support others and help us celebrate the past, present and future of our club.    

Tom Hendry  

P.S. If you want to help our club, then please get in touch with any member of the Committee. 

 

BRITISH CLOSED – MANCHESTER 

4 Wins for GB Vets: 

Mandy Akin WO50, Peter Alexander MO60, Aubrey Waddy MO65, Mike Clemson MO70 

+ 5 Runners Up: 

Mark Cowley MO60, Adrian Wright MO70, Dermot Hurford MO55, Brian Phillips MO75, Bett Dryhurst WO65. 

Full results go to www.gbvs.co.uk (GB Vets) and www.englandsquashmasters.co.uk (all masters) 

 

  

2015 HOME INTERNATIONALS 

Congratulations to all those GB Vets members (nearly 30 for England alone!) who have been selected 

to play for their Country. 

For a full list of venues and dates and England players go to the England Squash Masters website. 

 

MATCH REPORTS 

For reports and pictures of the Dorking, Eton Boys, Nuffield, Bromley matches visit our website.. 

 

SPRING 2015 NEWSLETTER 

This will now be published at the end of April and will give full coverage of the Club Championships 

together with the usual news and views of members. 

 

SIGN UP A NEW MEMBER! 

We shall shortly be introducing an incentive scheme to encourage you to sign up a new member. 

Full details to follow soon. 

 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS REMINDER 

The finals weekend, including the AGM, presentation of prizes and buffet supper will now be held at: 

Broxbourne Sports Club, Mill Lane Close, EN10 7BA 

 

Have a good injury-free summer! 

 

 

 

 

Nigel Belle. 

 

 


